
GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, 
AMRUTA VIHAR, SAMBALPUR-768004 

NOTICE 

No /GMU Date: 28o2022 
This is for the information of all concerned that the Welcome Ceremony of UG/ 

PG/ Professional courses departments will be held on 11" and 12h March, 2022. 

All the HODs & coordinators are requested to arrange the Welcome Ceremony in 

the rooms allotted and ensure that the rooms are made neat & clean after the function is over. No 

change of room will be allowed in any case. Your cooperation is highly solicited. 
28 02 2022 

REGISTRAR

h 

Memo No.qS / Date 2802 202 2 
Copy to All Notice Boards / all HODs & Coordinators Dy. Registrar/ PA to 

VC PA to Registrar Chairman, PGC / OIC, Academics Students' Welfare Officer / 

Accountant for information & necessary action. 802] 2022 
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